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The Sussex County Department of 

Environmental and Public Health Services 

is providing a program about Zika Virus to 

explain what Public Health efforts are 

taking place in Sussex County.                                                

Please join us for this free program. 

April 11, 2016 at 6 p.m. 

Sussex County Community College 

One College Hill Road 

Newton, New Jersey 07860  
 

For more information, please contact Tracy Storms-Mazzucco,  

at 973-579-0370 ext. 1233 or email at tstorms@sussex.nj.us 

Zika Virus                                                                                   

… What You Need To Know 

http://www.cdc.gov/zika 


